
 

Please note:  All Clinical Updates are now on the Clinician page on our website. 

www.pathlab.co.nz 

If you would like to receive these updates via e-mail please forward your details to: 

info@pathlab.co.nz 
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Laboratory Information System 

(LIS) Upgrade 
 

 

Laboratory Information System Upgrade occurring this weekend. 

 

 

Pathlab, in conjunction with our laboratory system suppliers Sysmex NZ, will be 

upgrading the laboratories information system over the weekend of the 1
st

 of 

November. 

 

 

The upgrade is part of the continuing work we are doing to provide an efficient, 

reliable, quality laboratory service to you and to our communities. 

 

 

We have proven plans for a smooth transition from the old system to the new 

system and these plans should ensure that there will be no effects on the levels 

of service we provide to you.  

 

 

If you have any queries or concerns with this, please do not hesitate to contact 

me on 07 858 0795. 
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